
Congratulation on the holiday
Eid al-Adha
Dear compatriots!

The team of Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent sincerely
congratulates you on the holiday Eid al-Adha.

May love for the Almighty and a feeling of kindness remain in
our hearts forever.

May the Almighty protect us from disasters and help us in all
our good deeds!

May health, peace and tranquility reign in every home, in
every country, in the whole world!
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